PROVIDENCE
HOSPITAL

1150 Varnum 8t,, NE
Washington, DC 20017
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www.provhosp.org
February 4, 2015, 2015
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region |
475 Allendale Rd,

King of Prussia, PA 19406

To: Robin Elliott

Re: Amendment for Radioactive materials License # 08-1728-01

Docket # 03001316

The purpose of this letter Is to notify in compliance with Section 35.14 our recent action. Barry Brotman
will resume his duties as Radiation safety officer at Providence Hospital, 1150 Varnum St.,, N.E.,

Washington, D.C, 20017,
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Gina Peel (Director of Radiology Services)
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